July 31, 2017

Tel: (805) 564-5309

Fax: (805) 897-2623

Natasha Garduno

SBCCSD

City Hall 735 Anacapa Street

Santa Barbara, CA

93101

RE: Santa Barbara County Library Advisory Board Appointment

lack & Secale

PO Box 1990

Santa Barbara, CA

93102-1990

Dear Natasha,

At its regular meeting of June 6, 2017, the City Council of the City of Santa Barbara appointed Milt Hess to serve as the City's representative on the Santa Barbara County Library Committee for a term concurrent with the Countywide Library Agreement.

Should you have any questions regarding this appointment, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 805-564-5309, Ext 4300.

Sincerely,

Monday Fitz-Gerald

Deputy City Clerk